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Hello fellow quilters and stitchers

Can you please announce the following to your members:

The Sudbury and District Quilting and Stitchery Guild is pleased to host our 

next Neighbourhood Show and Tell as follows:

When: Saturday, May 6th, 2017

Where: Club, Amical du Nouveau Sudbury 

553 Lavoie St Sudbury ON   P3A 2B4.

Registration begins at 11:00 a.m.

Note:  This establishment is handicap accessible and parking is available for 

vehicle only; bus parking not permitted.

We would appreciate a head count from each guild by April 14,2017.

Hope to see you all there.

Please contact me at 705-525-0324 or email louiseh@persona.ca

Sincerely,

Louise Henri

Chairperson
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